
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =CC6 BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDI E FAR RE] 

8/16/2019 1:11:57 PM 

Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]; Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Christina Erwin 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Reci pients/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch ri sti na E] 

Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; IBECproject [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133cd043eca129d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp] 

RE: IBEC Project renderings 

Dennis, the aerial view rendering shows the Century Bridge Variant when it should not, in this context. Please confirm 
you are able to remove that and resend. 

Thank you, 

Addie Farrell 

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@rncadvise.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 12:36 PM 
To: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC Project renderings 

Hello, Brian, Addie, and Christina, 

Attached are two renderings of the IBEC Project for inclusion in the Draft EIR. 

Please let me know if you'd like to discuss. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 
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